
Dear Class of ’71, 

 

To celebrate the 45th anniversary of our wonderful years at Carolina, we are planning an 

exciting weekend in Chapel Hill focused on the Carolina vs. Miami basketball game at 1 p.m. 

on Saturday, Feb. 20. In working with the General Alumni Association, we have reserved a 

limited number of tickets for our class which must be individually purchased by Nov. 

15. CBS Sports ranks our Tar Heels number one in the preseason top 25. Following the game 

in the Dean E. Smith Center, we will gather at a cocktail reception at The Carolina Club in 

the George Watts Hill Alumni Center on Stadium Drive (located near the east end zone of 

Kenan Stadium). That night, we expect to have block reservations for members of our class 

at three downtown restaurants. 

 

All you need to do at this point is to put Feb. 20, 2016 on your calendar and purchase your 

basketball tickets ASAP here. They are available on a first-come, first-served basis through 

Nov. 15. If there is excess demand for the basketball game, we will make every effort to 

secure tickets at face value for you to purchase, but there is no guarantee. 

 

We will give you more details in late November/early December regarding hotel reservations 

and dinner options for Saturday evening. Class Officers: Chris Bean, Craig Benepe and 

Connie Giles Wattles join me with excitement in encouraging you to make your plans now 

for what promises to be a memorable basketball weekend in Chapel Hill. 

 

Best regards always, 

 

Danny Davis 

Class of 1971 President 

https://alumni.unc.edu/1971
https://alumni.unc.edu/1971

